
EFFECTIVE DATE: FEB. 16, 2018

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is enhancing the way inspection data is recorded in the 
KERMIT system. These enhancements will allow the Commission to capture more data associated with 
inspections and deficiencies.
 
Changes include:
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Changes to Inspections and Deficiencies Data in KERMIT

Do you want to receive Commission Industry Bulletins via email? Click here to send us a request. 

For full details on the changes to KERMIT click here.

Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Patrick Smook
Director, Compliance and Enforcement
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
Patrick.Smook@bcogc.ca
250-794-5314

•	 Inspection notices for operators will include itemized details of all oil and gas activities 
inspected and associated findings. These notices include Inspection Reports, Second 
Notices, Deficiency Extension Corrections and Unacceptable Response Notices.

•	 The search function in KERMIT used to find inspections will be enhanced to include 
additional oil and gas activity types. These include Road, Geophysical, Ancillary, Changes 
In and About a Stream (CIAS), and Short Term Water Use (STWU). Please note, the search 
by location function has been moved under the activity fields listed in the Find Inspection 
screen.
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